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MEMORANDUM

TO: DR. HECTOR P. GARCIA

FROM: AMADOR C. GARCIA

RE: MEETING OF AUGUST 6, 1985

DATE: AUGUST 13, 1985

A luncheon meeting was held at the COnoco Tower. Those

present were Mayor Luther Jones, Dr. Allen Sugg, Jack Solka, myself, 4

Cecil Burney and Buddy Venters representing Del Mar College. The

concept of Friday, November B, 1985 dedication of the Del Mar College

Center for Ethnic Studies and Cultural Development, November 9, 1985

reception and November 10th dedication of Greenwood Park to Dr. Hector

P. Garcia park is beginning to take more substance.

Friday, November 8, 1985.

Dr. Sugg, mysel f and Buddy Venters met af ter the Main meeting

to discuss the dedication of the Center after the conference of

National Chicano Educators. We will have a little more detail by the

time of our next meeting but for the moment it seems that the afternoon

session of the conference should be held at Del Mar with an outdoor

ceremony, weather permitting and/or an indoor ceremony possibly

Wolfe Recital-Hall at the Del Mar Campus for the dedication Ceremony.

Saturday, November 9, 1985

The private ceremony, a reception for approximately 200 people

is planned. You are requested to furnish the undersigned 100 names



.
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of those people that you desire to invite for the private reception.

Mayor Jones has set aside room 222 for the reception. Mayor Jones

further reporter that Kay Jones, a caterer could probably plan the

hors d'oeuvres and refreshments at a price ranging from $7.00 to $15.00

per person. Buddy Venters suggested that Dee Haven of the Del Mar

Restaurant Managment also be given the opportunity to bid on the project.

Major Jones has indicated that he will be in charge of the reception.

November 10, 1985

For the ceremony on this day the City will prepare an appropriate

plague and set up a seating arrangement as well as a PA system and a program

handout. Mr. Jack Solka will contact Eddie Galvan to see if we can

have a High School Band to assist us with some music prior to the

ceremony.

Flags detail will be in charge of the American G.I. Forum.

Mayor Luther Jones will contact Hugo Berlanga for refreshments. On

public information, city staff, Mrs. Becky Gedell is the staff person

in charge and she will be present at our next meeting. A press conference

is planned approximately one week to ten days to discuss the events of

the 9th, 10th and 11th. Tentative date is 10:00 a.m., the 30th of

October in the council chambers. The committee members will be present

dnd will be asked to make a few comments.

The meeting was adjourned. The next will be held at the Town

Club at Noon, August 27, 1985, Mr. Cecil Burney hosting and then on

September 17, 1985, Pharaoh Country Club, Amador C. Garcia hosting.


